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Ceniral Intelligence Agency

Washington, D.C. 20505

1 August 2017

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

Reference: EOM-2017-00871
Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This is a final response to your correspondence of 30 June 2017 wherein you
requested an Executive Order 13526 mandatory declassification review of The Jonathan
Jay Pollard Espionage Case: A Damage Assessment — 30 October 1987.

While conducting our research, we located a current review of the document,
consisting of 165 pages, wherein we determined that the document may be released in
segregable form. We have redacted information that must remain classified on the basis of
sections 3.3(b)(1) and 3.3(b)(6) of the Order. A copy of the document is enclosed.

You may appeal this decision by addressing your appeal to the Agency Release Panel
within 60 days from the date of this letter, in may care. Should you choose to do this, please
explain the basis of your appeal.

Sincerely,

Allison Fong
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure














































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































